
TO: CATSO Coordinating Committee 

 

FROM: CATSO Staff 

 

SUBJECT: 2023 MoDOT Statewide Safety Targets 

 

DATE: February 22, 2024 

 

The attached table shows MoDOT’s annual statewide safety targets, which were provided to 

CATSO staff and other MPOs in August, 2023. These are included in the FHWA Highway 

Safety Improvement Program (HSIP), which is a core Federal-aid program whose purpose is to 

achieve a reduction in traffic fatalities and major injuries on public roadways. CATSO has the 

option of either providing formal approval in support of the statewide targets, or to establish 

specific targets for the CATSO metropolitan planning area.  

 

MPO decisions on adoption of statewide safety targets are due to the MoDOT Central Office by 

February 27, 2024.  

 

CATSO staff finds the statewide targets acceptable and recommends that they be formally 

supported by Committee members.  

 
Suggested Coordinating Committee Action 

 

If the committee finds the statewide safety targets acceptable, pass a motion for CATSO to 

formally adopt the targets. If not, please provide comments or suggestions for modifications.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


